
From: JACK
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: 757 So. Cleveland Ave S
Date: Sunday, February 12, 2023 5:08:41 PM

Another business demanding lots of come and go parking.
Heavy traffic that saturates the residential street with non-residents
cars and people.
Give the residents a break. You’ve already overloaded the parking
capacity by allowing other businesses including one right across
Pinehurst. Waiting to open is a large, new restaurant across Cleveland Ave.
from 757.
 
Say no.
 
J Mueller
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